Tresa Straw Superhero - May 2022 Vision



Chief of Staff Shannon Hall, Deputy Commissioner Lesa Dennis, OHRM Executive Director Tresa Straw and Commissioner Marta Miranda-Straub celebrate Tresa's honor as a DCBS Superhero in April.

OHRM Executive Director Straw named Superhero

CHFS Office of Human Resource Management Executive Director Tresa Straw was recently named DCBS Superhero for her tireless efforts to support DCBS staff in the salary equity process.

Commissioner Marta Miranda-Straub, Deputy Commissioner Lesa Dennis and Chief of Staff Shannon Hall presented Tresa with the award, a card and a beautiful potted flower at a recent department leadership meeting to thank her for her expertise and advocacy on personnel issues.

"Tresa, your service and outspokenness has been instrumental in helping us achieve the current staff reclassifications and new entry salaries for recruitment," Commissioner Miranda-Straub told Tresa. "Thanks to you, we can build morale as well as strengthen our staffing levels. DCBS appreciates the impact you are making on staff so they can support vulnerable Kentucky families, youth and adults, especially during this challenging time."

See the video of Tresa receiving her Superhero award: https://youtu.be/klny6ypC1HE

Thank you so much, Tresa, and congratulations!

How to Nominate for the DCBS Superhero Award

Anyone can nominate. Please make a nomination of a deserving colleague. Learn more about the Superhero Award here. Get the Superhero Award nomination form here.